
 

 

 

Dear Holy Name CES Community: 

The most Holy of seasons is upon us as we prepare for the 
coming of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

As a Catholic school community, we have much to be thankful for. 
Our students are blessed with a multitude of talents, our staff is dedicated to 

ensuring that your children receive the best education possible in a warm and 
caring environment, and our parents are very supportive and involved in the 

work being done by the children and teachers. 
Together, we create a true Catholic learning community. 

  
Please note that this year, our Christmas Concert will be held on two nights: 

 
On Wednesday, December 13, at 6:45pm, we welcome performances by the 

following classes: Ms. Raponi, Ms. Savoia, Ms. Tarantino-Schmidt, Ms. Cruz, 
Ms. Zaremba, and Ms. Hickey. 

On Thursday, December 14, at 6:45pm, we welcome performances by the 
following classes: Ms. Corallo, Ms. McKinnon, Ms. Polsinelli, Ms. D’Alimonte, 

Ms. Gatti,  Ms. Scaccia, and Ms. DiGiulio. 
Please be aware that seating is limited and we ask that you limit the number of 

family members interested in attending to five (max.). 
 

We ask that you make sure your children are at school for 6:20 p.m. He/she will 
go directly to their classroom and will remain in their classroom prior to and 
after their performance. Your children can be picked up after the concert is 
finished.  We thank our teachers in advance for their dedication during this 
very busy time. 

We will be asking families for a money donation to be made towards ShareLife. 

We wish you all a very Holy and Blessed Christmas and a joyful New Year. 
May the grace of our Lord Jesus Christ keep you safe and comfort you in times 

of need. May the Advent of Jesus bring you the light of His holiness. 

 

Merry Christmas and God bless, 

HOLY NAME CES Staff 

 


